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Lee County Community Development lobby temporarily to relocate to the grounds of North Fort 
Myers Park 
The temporary relocation will allow for repairs to lobby at 1500 Monroe St. 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Feb. 3, 2025 – The Lee County Community Development lobby, 1500 Monroe St., 
downtown Fort Myers, will be relocated temporarily beginning Monday, Feb. 10, to allow for repairs to 
damage from Hurricane Ian. 
 
The temporary office will be located on the grounds of the North Fort Myers Park and Recreation Center, 
2000 N. Recreation Park Way, North Fort Myers. The Community Development location will be on the 
south side of the park property amid the Pop Warner Football fields and will be open 9 a.m.to 4 
p.m. Monday to Friday. 
 
The online application portal, along with telephone and email services, are expected to be unaffected by 
the temporary relocation.   
 
The repairs are expected to be complete in about three weeks, after which services will resume from 
downtown Fort Myers. Monitor www.leegov.com and social media for an announcement of the reopening 
of the downtown lobby.  
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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